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SCIPS would like to wish everyone a 
Happy Christmas & Healthy New Year.

The office will close on 
Friday 20th December 2024 

and re-open on Thursday 2nd January 2025
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As you may be aware Sandwell Council undertakes
a satisfaction survey of SCIPS services every year.  If you
have not already returned your form enclosed with the last

newsletter, we would very much appreciate that you do.
If you require more forms contact 

the office, or if you prefer to email them, 
they can be sent to 

Comm_Partnerships@sandwell.gov.uk

SURVEY CLOSING DATE
FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2024

mailto:Comm_Partnerships@sandwell.gov.uk


Digi-Comm Power Up

Sandwell Community Information & Participation Service
NMC Venue

37-47 Birmingham Road
West Bromwich

B70 6PY

SatNav postcode - B70 6QE
Facebook - @SandwellCIPS

You Tube - @scipsb70

SCIPS is a registered charity no 1097702.
If you would like to find out more about us visit our website
www.scips.org.uk Page 2

Every year St Albans Community Association celebrate all their
volunteers that support the delivery of their services, at an
annual volunteer event.

This year as part of the partnership working with SCIPS. The
Digital Champions that volunteer their time to support others in
their community were recognised for their committment to the
project and presented with certificates by SCIPS Chair.


